
Thank you to all who supported the Marie Curie Pots of Care, for which the 

children brought home daffodils, for Mothers Day.  A total of £81.20 was 

raised. 
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Welcome to our Spring Term Newsletter. 

I would like to take the opportunity to welcome all the children back to school 
and to wish you and your family a very Happy New Year. 

We have an exciting term ahead of us and I look forward to seeing you at  
forthcoming events. 

 
Parents ‘Pop In’ is in the diary for 28th March 3.00pm  -  3.30pm but as always 

should you wish to discuss any issues with me please feel free to call into the 
school office. 

 
We hope all the information you will need is in our Newsletter.  Further  

information, if required will be sent out when dates/events have been confirmed. 
 
 

 

Modeshift 

Welcome Back 

 
As part of our Modeshift Award we are holding the following event: 

Happy Feet Fridays 
13th, 20th and 27th January and 3 February 

Scoot, walk or cycle to school 
Collect a stamp each Friday  -  collect four stamps to receive a small prize. 

Fundraising 

Thank you for your donations over the Autumn term! 
 

£98.11 Poppy Appeal   
 

£209.22 

Service of  
Remembrance  
refreshments 
£85.35 split. 

Thank you  
We receive a number of thank you letters during the year which we would like to share 
with you. To view these letters please visit our school website www.roosprimary.org.uk 

and from the homepage click the Compliments icon. 
Letters available to view: 

Viking FM Mission Christmas 
Kerry Key Foundation 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi_39X-yqjRAhUG7xQKHT0LAyEQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.britishlegion.org.uk%2F&psig=AFQjCNGUzW6tL3CjhkpAO4WPnnCBv5SBiA&ust=1483622591335868
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Emergency Contact to Parents/Carers 

Should an emergency occur, or indeed we need to send an important message (for example 
school closure information) we use SMS text as the means to contact you.  It is therefore  

imperative that we hold up to date mobile telephone numbers and that we have your  
assurance that you are able to access these important messages.  

Reading Book Amnesty  

Absence 

Just a reminder at the start of the new term.  If your child is absent from school please 
advise the school office before 8.55am on the morning their absence, also advising the 
reason why.  If your child is absent for 2 days or more then a letter MUST be sent into 
school on their return explaining the reason for their absence.  Also, any absence for  

medical, dental or optical appointments must be supported by the official appointment  
letter/card.   

 

Thank you to those parents who completed our recent Parent Questionnaire your feedback 
and comments are extremely important to us.  The results and feedback are available via 
the school website www.roosprimary.org.uk 

Fairtrade Fortnight  - Stall and Take A Break Cafe 

Fairtrade fortnight 27th February  -  3rd March 2017 
Our School Council are busy organising the following events to support and raise  

awareness of Fairtrade and Fairtrade Fortnight. A Fairtrade stall selling a range of ‘pocket 
money’ priced products, the stall will be located in the main entrance and will be  

open from  
8.30am to 9am.  All welcome. 

Take A Break Cafe  
will be open at the school on Friday 3rd and 10th March  

9.30am—10.30am  
 Where you will be able to purchase a cup of Fairtrade tea /coffee and biscuits   

All welcome 
 

During the Christmas break or indeed Spring Clean!!  you may have found or find some 
Roos Primary stamped reading books.  Could we ask that these be returned to school. 

Thank you. 

Parking 
We have been approached by a number of residents to ask for your consideration and  
co-operation when parking outside the school during drop off and pick up times.  When 

parking please leave resident driveways / property access and the school emergency  
access gates clear.  Remember park with safety in mind. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Parent Questionnaire Results 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

6th January              Yr 3 / 4 Pedestrian Training (am) 

13th January                     ModeshiftñHappy Feet Friday 

20th January   ModeshiftñHappy Feet Friday 

27th January              ModeshiftñHappy Feet Friday 

 3rd February              ModeshiftñHappy Feet Friday 

 6th February              Yr  1 / 2 Scooter Training 

 7th February              Safer Internet Day 

 7th February                   Yr 5 / 6 Visit York Minster 

17th February                  School closes for half term  -  3.30pm 

20thñ24th February        School closed for half term 

27th Februaryñ10th March   Fairtrade Fortnight 

 3rd March                       Take a break Café 9.30am  -  10.30am 

10th March                      Take a break Café  9.30am  -  10.30am                            

 2nd March                      World Book Day  -  dress up as a favourite character from a book 

 7th-14th March               Scholastic Book Fair 

24th March                      Comic Relief  -  Wear Red  /  Bake Off 

28th March                Parents ôPop Inõ  -  3pm to 3.30pm 

30th March                      Parents Consultation day 

31st  March                     Easter Activity Morning  9.30am  -  11.30am  

 7th April                        Easter Church Service  -  10am  -  All welcome 

 7th April                        School closes 2.30pm for the Easter break 

24th April              Children return to school 

Photography Competition  -  Hull City of Culture 

Our Christmas end of term letter introduced the 
above competition the website address stated in the 

letter was incorrect could I ask that your child’s  
entries are submitted to  

roos.wildlife@roos.eriding.net 

School Uniform and P.E Kits 

Could I please ask that ALL items of school clothing are clearly labelled with your 
child’s name. This includes P.E clothes and shoes. P.E Kits should available in school all 
week.  Please ensure your child/ren are dressed in school uniform.  If you are unsure of 
our school uniform requirements please check the school uniform letter on our website. 
Thank you. 

Term Dates 

Term dates are available on the school website please refer to these when 
making plans for your family holidays.   
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Themed Menus 
By popular demand Miss Uscroft and Mrs Matthews 

have planned the following themed menus. 

ChatterPix Kids available to purchase form the app store 

¢ŜǊƳƭȅ !ǇǇ 

 
19th January 
“Treat Day” 

 
26th January 
“Chinese New 

Year” 

 
28th February 

“Shrove Tuesday” 

 
6th March 
“Fairtrade” 

 
2nd March 

“World Book Day” 

Sausage, chips, 
peas or beans 

Sweet & Sour 
Chicken served 
with rice, baby 
corn and prawn 

crackers 

Meat Feast Pizza 
Potato Wedges, 
Baked Beans, 

Sweetcorn 

As menu Southern Fried 
‘Chicken Little’, 
Chips and Beans 

Oaty biscuit Frozen Yogurt Pancakes and ice-
cream 

Fairtrade banana 
Split 

‘Can’t Catch Me’ 
Gingerbread Man 

 
24th March 

“Comic Relief” 

 
5th April 

“Easter Lunch” 

Burger  
served with Chips 

and Peas 

Roast Dinner Day,  
Choice of Potatoes 

and Seasonal  
Vegetables 

Jam Tart Chocolate Nests with  
Mini Eggs 
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Feedback from children, parents, governors and visitors is welcomed and really  
important to us.  I would like to take this opportunity to share some of the recent  

comments that we have received. 
 

Immunisation Nurse 
The children were very well behaved and polite, just lovely. 

 

 
East Riding Road Safety Team 
Wonderful children, very attentive and polite.  Always a pleasure to teach here.   
 

School Governor 
 Roos School Christmas performances are always of a high standard and give the children the  
experience of working as a team and the opportunity to shine outside the classroom.  Their confidence 
is impressive. 
 
Parent Questionnaire  
Excellent, dedicated staff.  The children enjoy learning.  A lovely community. 
 

Parent Christmas Activity Morning 
Brilliant morning as always.  Very festive.  Thank you for all your hard work towards the morning. 

 
Viking FM Cash for Kids 
Your support has helped make an unbelievable difference to the lives of sick and disadvantaged  
children in East Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire, who could have received nothing at Christmas.  
Thank you for your support. 

Feedback and Comments 

Friends of Roos School 

Friends of Roos School 
The Friends of Roos School was formed to hold events in order to raise money to  

support the school and directly benefit your children.  Recently they have helped fund stage 
lighting, made a contribution towards the outside play equipment and  

children’s i.Pads.   
The committee are now in need of new members and call upon parents and 

grandparents to come along to a meeting  which will be held at the school on 
Tuesday 24th January at 7.30pm.   

You will be made most welcome so PLEASE come along. 
 

During this term F.O.R.S will be arranging a bag collection of good quality RE-USABLE 
items, so if you are having a post Christmas sort out or Spring cleaning please keep the 

following type of items in readiness.  Thank you 
 Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothing 
 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
 Handbags 
 Hats 
 Bags 
 Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 
 Towels 
 Curtains 

URGENT URGENT URGENT    
MESSAGE MESSAGE MESSAGE 
FROM THEFROM THEFROM THE   

FRIENDS OF FRIENDS OF FRIENDS OF 
ROOS ROOS ROOS 

SCHOOLSCHOOLSCHOOL   

 Scarves and ties 
 Jewellery 
 Lingerie 
 Socks 
 Belts 
 Soft toys 
 Household linen 
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World Book Day  -  2nd March  
To celebrate World Book Day come to school dressed as your 
favourite character from a book and bring the book to school 

with you 

Easter Activity Morning 

In support of World Book Day we are delighted that the Scholastic Book Fair 
will return on the 7th - 14th March.  We will be sending home a book token 

which your child will be able to use at our Book Fair. 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Takes place on Friday 24th March. 
 

We will be supporting this worthwhile national fundraising by…… 
 

 Inviting the children to come to school wearing something red and pay £1 
to the charity. 

 Holding a themed ‘Comic Relief’ lunch. 
 Hosting a fun filled ……… Comic Relief Bake Off 
                          more details to follow…….. classes for children and parents. 

Comic Relief   

Our activity morning will be held on Friday 31st March from 9.30am to 
11.30am.  Please come along and join us for a morning of Easter Crafts and an 

Easter bun 
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Safeguarding 
 

We feel it is important to share the information received from the East Riding  
Safeguarding Children Board.  

Yr 5 / 6 
 

Miss Wilson will have a student teacher, Miss Thompson working with her in 
Yr 5 / 6. 


